
No. 000U 3 101 

Dr. Steve D. Crccker 

Chairman of the Board, 

ICANN Headquarters 

12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300 

Los An*, CA 90094-2536, USA 

Ref: Letter No.OOU61 dated 25 July 2013 

Dear Sir, 

The Senate 

U-Thong Nai Road, Bangkok 

10300 Tel: 0 2244 1852 

Fax: 0 2233 1535 

th 
Y September B.E. 2556 (2013) 

W ~ h  reference to the aforemen- letter, in which I hereby wish to withdraw my 

ealiier suppott for the apflication of Better C ~ n s  Management Co., Ltd (BLM) to secure create and 

operate the THAl toplevel domain. This is due to the inapprowte usage of 'MAI"( which denotes the 

nationality of the Thai people) by a private sector that failed to seek the GAC advice and permission 'om 

the Prime Minister's Office. 

I therefore reitetate once again that I &draw the support of the application made by 

ELM (#I-2112-4478) and r e m  that ICANN h r d  of Directors refrain from proceedins v4lI-1 such 

application. 

Please accept my apology for any in conveniences caused. 

Yours sincerety, 

(Nikom Wairatpanij) 

President of the Senate 




